From: Donovan Hawkins < donovanhawkins@outlook.com >

Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 1:32 AM
To: Grant Chenoweth <grant7800@kih.net>

Cc: rjackson@elpolaw.com

**Subject:** Additional information requested

Hello Counselor Chenoweth,

In one of the Defendant's interrogatories, I believe it was #6, I was reminded of a video that was broadcasted to the students, perhaps by way of email that teachers were encouraged to show their students. I need that video. I believe either Ms. Day or Mr. McClelland was the one who sent it. In hoping to job a memory about the video, I am sending part of my response to the interrogatory. I look forward to your response with a copy of that video.

Thanks Donovan M. Hawkins